
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 7:00:08 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: CHERYL BENNETT
Submission Time: Sep 9 2021 10:37PM
Email: BENNETTCHERYL09@GMAIL.COM
Telephone: 208-721-8822
Address: 801 1ST ST
PICABO, ID 83348

Name of Utility Company: IDAHO POWER

Case ID: IPC-E-21-25

Comment: "I am not in favor of Blaine County requesting IPCO to recoup from all of Blaine 
County Idaho Power customers for the under grounding of the transmission line coming into 
Ketchum. The county and the landowners impacted by the lines are the ones requesting that it 
be placed underground. This line is over 30 miles away from our property and we should not 
be included in the fee structure. Now if the county and landowners and City of Ketchum 
impacted by the line want to pick up the tab for the under grounding of the line - that is fine. 
Requiring all county Idaho Power Customers to pay for a line that truly only impacts a very 
small geographic area, sets a terrible precedence."
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